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Mandating at least the Euro 6 emissions standards for new light passenger and commercial vehicles 
in Australia would not only have a positive environmental impact, but also incentivise manufacturers 
to export a broader range of more efficient, affordable, modern, and safer vehicles to the Australian 
market, including ZEVs.  

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide a submission to the Senate Inquiry process. I look 
forward to seeing the progression of this Bill through Parliament.  

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Barr MLA 
Chief Minister  

17 August 2022
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